

Stuart Easingwood Interim Service Director Children & Young People

Parent and Carers Scottish Borders Primary Schools and Secondary Schools Please ask for: Our Ref: Michelle Strong 290519MS/EH

E-Mail:

mstrong@scotborders.gov.uk

Date:

29 May 2019

Dear Parent/ Carer

ADDITIONAL INSERVICE DAYS

As you may be aware, it was agreed nationally that schools would be granted an additional two in-service days in session 2019/20. Scottish Borders Council has agreed that these in-service days will take place on:

Tuesday 20th August 2019 Monday 21 October 2019

The school will be closed to all pupils on the above dates. Full details on term dates for 2019/20 can be found at:

https://www.scotborders.gov.uk/info/20009/schools and learning/621/term holiday and closur e dates/2

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

MICHELLE STRONG

CHIEF OFFICER - SCHOOLS

